
 

 

 

 

Date: 08-11-24         Circular No.: QCS/2024/127-A 

Subject: Celebrating Children’s Day- Fancy Dress Show 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be hosting a Fancy Dress Fashion Show! on 

Thursday, 14th November 2024 for Kindergarten, Grade-I & II. This event has been specially curated to 

celebrate Children’s Day. A joyful platform is being offered to showcase their talents intertwined with 

their Reading World to unleash the creativity in a vibrant and immersive environment. 

Kindly send your child dressed as their favourite Disney character, Cartoon character, or favourite story 

character to make this day even more special. Kids will have a ramp-walk, and it will be an added flavour 

if the child orates one line related to their chosen character. It’s a wonderful chance for the children to 

express their creativity and enjoy the joy of dressing up. Games, Tattoo Making, Book Mark Making & 

Candy Floss would be a part of Children’s Day Fest. 

Please ensure their attire is comfortable and suitable for school. Let’s make this a fun and memorable 

day for everyone! 

Regards 

Sandhya Kumaria 

HOS 


